
Hello everyone, this is Ian talking to you from 
the United States at this point. In case you 
haven't heard yet my grant program has ended 
in Spain due to the current situation, and I have 
returned to the United States. We were told the 
Friday after schools closed that we were to 
return to the United States as soon as possible. 
I'm very sorry to leave Spain, Galicia, Ourense, 
and specifically O Couto. It was an excellent 
time being there and I really enjoyed meeting 
you all. So, I am currently here back at home 
quarantining according to the regulations of my 
state trying to do my part to help slow this 
pandemic. That being said just like you all will 
continue your studies remotely, I will be 
continuing my work remotely as well. I will be 
sending you all different materials and work 
throughout the rest of the year according to the 
recommendations of your teachers. 
 
I hope you all are doing well, and I am happy to 
still be able to help in your English studies. 
 
Talk to you soon! 

 


